
June 2025 Newsletter 

Greetings to all our fantastic volunteers 
 

It was lovely to catchup with those that were able to get to the lunch last 

month. I was told the webinar was very usefull and informative, so I may put it 

on again towards the end of the year for those that would still like to view it.  

 

Support group dates:  June 17th which is a Tuesday, I’ll be at the Uniting Church Hall at 2:30pm and will 

have the just boiling. Let me know if you think you might make it. It will be an our to be able to have a face 

to face chat, which how I like it best.  

New assistant Alison: 

We have been a bit delayed due to technical issues, but Alison’s contact details will confirmed soon, via 

email and sms once they have been finalised. Alison will be the permanent contact person for all volunteers 

that live in the Bega, Bemboka, Tathra and Wallagoot areas and we will be in touch with each of those 

volunteers individually. 

Alison will also be the contact person for me when I am on leave, so it is important that you save her details 

in your phones once they are sent through. 

Winter warmers: I know that my jokes in past have been appreciated, yes I’m telling the truth, 

they have, so as it is now winter and the days are much duller, here are some funnies to brighten 

your days. 

 

What do you call a dog magician? 

A labracadabrador. 

 

How are false teeth like stars? 

They come out at night. 
 

 

What building in your town has the most stories? 
The public library. 
 
 

I hope those have given you a good giggle and warmed you up. 

Sincerely, Lee 


